A Message from Our President Deborah Pauly, J.D.

PAULY’S PERSPECTIVE

CPOC Committees Divide and Conquer
by Focusing Areas of Attack

Where to begin... So much happens between newsletters and the penning of PAULY’S PERSPEC-
TIVE each month that it’s difficult to decide which issues are or should be most pressing. The poor
public policy, the wrongheadedness and the outright evil press from every direction and with
increasing frequency.

The evening of May 31, the House of Representatives — including every member of the Orange
County Republican delegation (Michelle Steel and, as expected, Young Kim) — voted to lift the debt
ceiling. There is no actual “ceiling” because the sky is the limit.

A

Earlier that day, Kim sent out an email about the “bipartisan KIM
deal...to responsibly raise the debt ceiling while reducing

spending [which is not accurate or intellectually honest] and CALIFORNIA'S 40TH DISTRICT
protecting “Social Security, Medicare, and veterans.” Most DearFriend,

thoughtful patriots find it interesting that only social security, ';t:b».‘ﬂ’:k‘m%d;f‘.;h.‘d“”;"pd“g“ﬂém'gs.

Medicare and veteran benefits are on the chopping block if
Congress doesn’t suspend the debt limit. What about the

Before | cast my vote, | want to quickly hear your thoughts.

How do you feel about the debt agreement?

millions and billions of unnecessary spending? Kim pretended g o spendng

Support - it is bipartisan and will avoid a default

to ask for constituent input, “Oh...and while you are at it...
please, send me money.” Voters are fatigued by her never-
ending fundraising to secure her next reelection. In fact, many
voters are wondering why they should want to reelect a representative who works against their
interests. And | have to ask: How does one “responsibly” enslave our children’s children’s children
with debt they will never be able to repay? On its face, that is an act of irresponsibility.

Many CPOC members called to ask her to vote NO. That was ignored. You know who didn’t vote to
suspend the debt ceiling? Congresswoman Katie Porter. What?!? We truly are living in upside down
world. The Gateway Pundit reports on the vote. Don’t skip the comments. They are amusing and it's
refreshing to know we are not alone in our thoughts. Click here to see who voted for or against this
bill.

Late last night, my laptop alerted me to the fact that June 1 infamously launches the beginning of
pride month. What?!? How did Gay Pride Month get on my calendar? More importantly, how do |
get it off my calendar? Gay Pride Month is a celebration of sin. While it is true that everyone sins, we
should not celebrate it — ever. We should celebrate that which is good and just and honorable. That
is why CPOC is advocating for American Patriot Pride Month, aka APP+ (See pages 17 and 18). We
are reclaiming PRIDE — American Pride. Continued on next page ...
www.ConservativePatriotsofOC.com


https://www.thegatewaypundit.com/2023/05/here-are-149-republicans-who-voted-democrats-passing/?fbclid=IwAR2KBdRUH862io8d4dy3YsQ0NVsx7TK_x5YrFEKLDMsLrnVHtVFrG96uceE
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. 7 " Early this morning, someone shared via
First Day of LGBTQ+ Pride (il text a video that a student from a high

Thu Month . . . g
school in Placentia-Yorba Linda Unified
Jun 0 Jun, 2023 School District had secretly filmed of their
rstayo+ Alert 1 day before at 9 AM “sex education class.” | reviewed the foot-

t . . .

reLRaye e Observance age. This is not the sex education class |
To hide observances, go to Google remember about how the reproductive

Calendar Settings > Holidays in United .
States system works. These students were receiv-
8 v ing quite the education on how to achieve

sexual gratification with particular attention
on how homosexual men can pleasure one another. The “teacher’ even educated students about
which local stores carry “sex toys,” what the packaging looks like, etc. What?!? Of course, Target
tops the list.

With all of this going on, where does one begin?

CPOC has developed and continues to develop committees to focus on specific issues and areas of
public policy. For instance, we have a robust Election Integrity Committee and an Education
Committee. We are developing our Reform the GOP Action Committee. We have a de facto Orange
County Board of Supervisor’s Accountability Committee. At each general membership meeting,
committee leaders report on recent activity and how the members can step in to support their target-
ed activities.

These committees have emerged as the various talents and leaders have emerged. | believe we are
following God’s lead in how we address matters of importance. We focus on those things we can
impact, particularly in our own backyard where we can have the greatest influence. We focus so that
we are not overwhelmed. We do not allow Satan’s voice to rush, push, frighten or confuse. Those
are tactics of the enemy and we recognize them for what they are.

Election Integrity (El) was front and center at the May meeting. CPOC’s El Committee arranged a
sterling featured program that was excellent in every way. (See recaps, reports and tips on Pages
8 - 10.) If you wish to access the May Conservative Chronicle, click here. A great deal of locally
researched and generated information on El was contained in that edition.

The room was filled with upllftlng energy and vibrant patriots from throughout Orange County. As is
usual, we had several new members join that
night. We had many generous donations toward
our general fund activity, which includes pur-
™ chasing Voter Rolls and war room maps for the
@ coming election cycle. We also had specific do-
RPN nations toward an impromptu member sponsor-
§2% ship program, which is like a St. Stephens Fund
for our great volunteer members who we might
otherwise lose for lack of ability to pay dues and
meeting fees. Our Membership Director Michele
: Markel and myself have identified worthy mem-
bers for sponsorship. We are keeping the names of sponsors and sponsorees private, however | will
share what one sponsored member said: “You are blessing us.”
Continued on next page ...
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Member Bob Gast donated to our evening raffle two copies of
The American Gulag Chronicles: Letters from Prison, that are
the letters of our J6 political prisoners. His gift greatly enhanced
our raffle for the evening and the book is a real eye-opener
about which type of citizens our government has chosen to
target for special scrutiny. It’s chilling.

Linda Cone, Education Committee Officer, reports that, as of
last week, CPOC members have donated $496.35 toward the
No Recall OUSD campaign. CPOC members are encouraged
to include the number “3” in any donations made to stop the
recall of conservative OUSD trustees. For instance, donate $23
or $50.03 or $503, etc. You can donate here.

Remember to include the number “3” somewhere in your
donation. Signature collection on the Recall Petitions is about to
begin. The left’s justification for this recall abounds with distor-
tions and lies. OUSD’s Board meets June 1 and June 20. Linda
recommends CPOC members consider attending one or both. She will brief further at our June 15
meeting.

Member Stella Song encourages us to watch the most recent OC Board of Supervisor’s meeting,
which you can do at this link. CPOC members and other area patriots continue to speak out on the
Voter's Choice Act and other expenditures identified is excessive or inappropriate. The next BOS
meeting is Tuesday, June 13. Connect with great CPOC leader Katie Harkins for talking points and
details in how you can get involved with the Accountability Committee.

Finally, | am very excited about our June meeting, which is all about uplifting, supporting and em-
bracing our men. CPOC has had a growing number of men joining our ranks and stepping into their
rightful place as leaders, warriors and protectors. The attack on the Christian Alpha Male in our soci-
ety has been troubling me for many years. As | was contemplating this issue, CPOC member Sena-
tor Mike Morrell contacted me about his God-inspired new book “The Road to Restoring the Family:
Leaving an Inheritance to our Children’s Children.” This book has been endorsed by such notables
as Pastor Jack Hibbs and Family Research Council’s Tony Perkins. This is a rare opportunity to
hear from the author himself. Books will be available for purchase with the author’s personalized sig-
nature just in time for Father’s Day!

| have asked my friend Walter Myers to step away from his expertise in apologetics and educating
on CRT, to address this specific assignment for me. He will speak to the historic timeline for how we
got to the point where men are no longer valued in our society for what they were intended to be by
our Creator, the institutions that have contributed to this degradation and the detrimental effect on
our society. He will present some ideas for what can we do to recover the important place that men
hold as chief protectors and spiritual heads of families, households and our community.

| am starting that process with this meeting. Join us as we rediscover forgotten foundations.

Invite the men in your life: Fathers, grandfathers, husbands, brothers and sons. This program will be
appropriate for young men who are approaching adulthood.

Dare | say manhood? Yes, | do. Genuine Masculinity is NOT Toxic.
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https://protectousdkids.com/
https://ocgov.granicus.com/player/clip/4883?view_id=8&redirect=true&h=9985307fc1d35557e892b4dfc49d59f0

